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Santiago de Cali, August 1st  2012    TWG – DD – 042– 12 

Jukucho: 
AZUMA TAKASHI 
Founding Master of the International Kudo Federation 
REF: SUBJECT: Kudo in The World Games 2013 Cali 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Master Azuma, respectfully I am writing to you to inform you that in a recent 
meeting held here in Colombia with Mr. Joachim Gossow, he told me that KUDO 
would participate as a demonstrative sport in The World Games 2013 Cali, leaving 
the organizing committee doing the adjustments of inclusion and logistics for the 
development of the event, and in order to give the semblance of legality and 
seriousness to this decision a meeting will be carried out here in Colombia in the 
month of September with Mr. Ron Froehlich and Mr. Joachim Gossow, where a 
minute will formalize the inclusion of the sports that will participate as 
demonstrative, as the KUDO. 
 
I think dear Master, that a big step has been taken for the sport that you have 
created, and I want you to remember my unconditional support, as it seems good 
times are coming for the KUDO. 
 
 
Kindly, 
 

 

José Luis Echeverry Azcarate 
Sport Director 
The World Games 2013 Cali 
 
 

 

 


